
Water Utility personnel will be 
performing the scheduled

HYDRANT FLUSHING
Monday-Friday:  7 PM - 4 AM
September 20th — October 1st

Spring Lake Heights Water Customers

During this period water is released from 
hydrants to remove sediment in the water 
distribution system.
If you experience discolored water, it is 
recommended that you run the cold water tap for a few 
minutes until the water clears.  If it does not clear the 
first time, wait a few minutes and run the water again.  
The water is safe to drink but you should avoid washing 
clothes and dishes until the water clears.


